
Dear Valued Donor, 

As we reflect on another remarkable year at the Community Theater, we are filled with gratitude 

for your unwavering support. Your commitment has allowed us to bring arts and culture to our 

community, providing opportunities for creativity and connection. 

This year, we have launched several new initiatives, including children's theater workshops and 

outreach programs that engage underserved communities. None of this would be possible 

without your generous contributions. 

As we look forward to the upcoming season, we kindly ask you to consider making your annual 

gift once again. Your donation plays a crucial role in ensuring that we can continue to deliver 

high-quality productions, expand our educational offerings, and keep ticket prices accessible for 

all. 

We are excited to announce that donations received by [insert date] will be matched dollar for 

dollar, doubling the impact of your generosity. Together, we can light up the stage and inspire 

the next generation of artists and audiences. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our theater family. We look forward to welcoming you 

back for another season of unforgettable performances. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

Community Theater 

To make your donation, please visit [insert URL] or contact us at [insert contact 

information]. 


